
 

Town of Wiggins 
304 E Central Avenue :: Wiggins, CO 80654 
970-483-6161 :: townofwiggins.colorado.gov 

 
 

 
 

Patrol Officer Position Announcement 
 
 

The Town of Wiggins is now recruiting for a highly motivated and energetic Police Officer with a 
strong work ethic who is looking to make an impact and help improve the growing community 
of Wiggins.  The Wiggins Police Department is looking to add one employee to the Patrol 
Division who is wanting to be a part of a small team looking to make a big difference in our 
Town.  In this position, the Police Officer hired performs a variety of law enforcement and 
customer service (community policing) duties for the Town.  This is a lateral position, and the 
ideal candidate will have a minimum of one year of experience in law enforcement and is 
currently employed by a law enforcement agency.  Applicants must be 21 years of age, a legal 
resident of the United States, or able to legally work in the United States.  The successful 
applicant will be able to pass a thorough background check, including a medical clearance and 
psychological evaluation, and at a minimum have a High School Diploma, and possess a valid 
Colorado Driver's License at the time of application or have the ability to obtain one within 30 
days of hire.  Applicants must possess a current Colorado POST certification or the ability to 
obtain POST certification within nine months of hire if not currently POST certified.  The salary 
range for this position is $49,000 to $55,150 per year DOQ/E.  The anticipated hiring range is 
$50,470 to 53,544 per year DOQ/E.  The Town of Wiggins offers paid employee health, dental, 
vision, and life insurance benefits, FPPA retirement match, paid sick leave, holidays, and 
vacation.  To apply, please email a cover letter, Town of Wiggins Employment application, and 
resume as a single pdf file to clerk@wigginsco.com by no later than 1700 hours MST on March 
9, 2022.  This hiring process is to establish an eligibility pool of qualified candidates to fill one 
full-time Police Officer position scheduled to begin immediately.  The position is open until 
filled with the first review of applicants occurring on March 9, 2022.  Applicants that meet the 
minimum standards for employment will be contacted by the email provided on the 
application.  The Town of Wiggins is not responsible for inaccurate email submissions or public 
emails that may be monitored or observed by third parties.  The Town of Wiggins is a drug-free 
workplace and Equal Opportunity Employer.  For more information call 970-483-6161. 
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